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Extraordinary session of the IPU Governing Council

Sunday, 1 November 2020 - Wednesday, 4 November 2020

Summary

At its meeting on 26 June 2020, the IPU Executive Committee decided that, in light of the
constraints imposed by the COVID-19 pandemic, a virtual session of the Governing
Council would be convened from 1 to 4 November 2020 to discuss and take decisions on
pressing issues relating to the functioning of the organization — including the adoption of
the IPU budget and programme of work for 2021 and the election of the IPU President.

This decision is in keeping with Article 17.2 of the IPU Statutes, which provides that “The
Governing Council shall be convened in extraordinary session by the President if the latter
or the Executive Committee deems this necessary, or a quarter of the Governing Council’s
members so request”.

In order to prepare for this virtual session of the Council, the Executive Committee decided
to set up a Working Group composed of representatives from the Geopolitical Groups
and the Forum of Women Parliamentarians, and supported by the IPU Secretariat. The
Working Group has examined all relevant aspects relating to the virtual session of the
Governing Council and put forward its findings and recommendations for consideration
by the Executive Committee. These recommendations, further amended and endorsed by
the Executive Committee, have been submitted for approval by the Council.

IPU Members can access more information about the election of the IPU President and
the financial documents for the Governing Council through a password-protected web
page. IPU Members should contact postbox@ipu.org for access to this page.

Documents in Spanish (the translation is the responsibility of the GRULAC Secretariat) /
Documentos en espafol (La traduccion es responsabilidad de la Secretaria del GRULAC
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